The McKinney SAR Chapter met on Thursday, October 15, at the Eldorado Country Club
in McKinney.

The meeting began at 6:15 pm. After dinner the formal meeting began at 7:00 pm.

The guest speaker was Mr. Jim Skinner, former second assistant District Attorney
and Chief of the Special Collin County Prosecution Division. He spoke on "Strategic
Southern Border Issues."

Members present discussed nominations and election for our 2016 chapter officers in
December.
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